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Comments: New recreational developments are not needed at Holland Lake. Allowing this development to
continue will forever change the face of the Swan Valley in a negative way. It will destroy the natural beauty. It
will become over run with visitors, when this area is one the few natural recreation sites left. There's no need the
ruin the beautiful recreation sites that nature so kindly already provided.



